
Gayton Junior School Y2 Open Day 

Wednesday 23rd      
November—10am or 

2pm 

Please come and join us for a student-led tour of our school at either 10am or 2pm on Wednesday 23rd 

November. We are proud of both our school and our children, who are always keen to show off their 

school and explain why they think coming to Gayton is the best decision you can make for your child! Staff 

are always on hand to answer any trickier questions you might have and you can also pick up one of our 

new prospectuses on the day to take away with you. 

 

If you wish to attend either session, please complete the form on the link below so that we know how 

many people to expect. 

 

https://forms.office.com/r/vzkiiFxRtq 


